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GT Bike Kiosk and GT Wheels 

Bike Library

Enjoy the free bike programs offered in 

Gloucester Township
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Grass Clippings Reminder
Gloucester Township reminds residents 

of dangers of grass clippings in our storm 

systems 

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!
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Mainstage Center for the Arts Hiring

Learn about Summer Stage Director posi-

tion

Come to Camden County College on Saturday, May 21, and bring your pa-

pers to be shredded at a free community shred event 8am-12pm ( or until the 

trucks are full prior to noon).

Only paper is accepted. No plastic bags or metal, including binders, bound 

books and binder clips. Paper clips and staples are OK. 

MUST BE A GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP RESIDENT, and a valid ID is 

required. 

Gloucester Township holds a free 
community shred event



Take a ride around Gloucester 
Township with our GT Bike Ki-

osk and Bike Library!

The health and wellbeing of our residents is a huge priority in Gloucester 

Township. In 2017, Gloucester Township introduced GT Bike Share, a free 

bike kiosk service located alongside our health and fitness trail. In 2018, 

Gloucester Township launched GTWheels Sustainable Bike Library which 

operates on donated bikes which residents can use. 

The difference between the two is that with GTWheels, all of the bikes are 

recycled or refurbished and you actually get to bring the bikes home! We 

hope you take advantage of these free programs. 

For more information on GT BIKE SHARE click here.

For more information on GT WHEELS BIIKE LIBRARY click here.

Gloucester Township Health and Fitness trail runs along an abandoned 

railroad bed. Starting in 1999, the existing trail has been constructed in 

eleven segments and now extends from Main Street near Grenloch Lake 

to Oak Avenue.

When completed, the trail will be approximately 4.4 miles in Gloucester 

Township and will connect the Township’s northern border with Runne-

mede Borough to the southern border with Washington Township; it will 

offer excellent vistas of Timber Creek. 

Both the existing and proposed trail go through several communities in 

Gloucester Township. It is near or adjacent to several schools, recreational 

facilities and commercial centers. Parts of the trail area also adjacent to un-

developed natural parts of the Township. This overall trail is an important 

part of the Circuit Trails and will eventually serve as a link between the 

multi-use trail networks in Camden County and Gloucester County. The 

Circuit Trails are endorsed as a regional priority in the DVRPC’s Connec-

tions 2045 Plan for Greater Philadelphia.

CLICK HERE TO SEE THE MAP OF THE FITNESS TRAIL.

https://glotwp.com/news/gt-bike-share-program/
https://glotwp.com/gtwheels/
https://1aru2n2mann92zhw3i19aiql-wpengine.netdna-ssl.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/GT-Bike_18.pdf


It’s Prom Season and Gloucester Township Police 
wants our teens to have fun AND STAY SAFE, so 
please take a moment and read these Prom Safety 

Facts before your kid heads off to their prom this week:
- High school students who drink or use drugs are 7X more likely to 
engage in high-risk behavior.
- Car accidents are the leading cause of death in teenagers with 
April, May & June being the most dangerous months.
- 70% of teens killed on prom weekend were not wearing seat belts. 
- 39% of 16 -19 year-olds stated that they or their friends would use 
drugs or alcohol on prom night.
- 87% of teens believe their peers are likely to drive impaired instead 
of calling their parent or guardian for help because they are afraid of 
getting in trouble. 
Carefully planning one of the most special events of a high school 
student’s entire career in advance and knowing about potential safe-
ty issues will make Prom Night a huge success and an unforgettable 
time!

Gloucester Township police ADVISORY:
PROM SEASON!

TONIGHT: Don’t forget to stop by at Our Lady of Hope Carnival 
that starts tonight, May 19th and runs through May 21st. 

Thursday night is Family Night - all Rides $25 per per-

GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP HIRING

Gloucester Township is an equal opportunity employer.
For the list of available positions, please CLICK HERE.

For the general application, please CLICK HERE
For the police application, please CLICK HERE

If you have any questions, please contact the Human Re-
sources Department at (856) 228-4000 – EXT. 7071 | Fax: 

(856) 232-0134

Mainstage for the Arts is looking for a Summer Stage director for 
the MT Kidz program (ages 5-7). Summer Stage directors will work 
with a team of individuals to direct, choreograph and produce fully 
staged productions of “Dear Edwina Jr.” & “Junie B. Jones Jr.”
The program is held at Camden County College.
To apply for the position CLICK HERE.

https://1aru2n2mann92zhw3i19aiql-wpengine.netdna-ssl.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/08/GT_Employment_Application_2019.pdf
https://1aru2n2mann92zhw3i19aiql-wpengine.netdna-ssl.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/11/POLICE-SUPPORT-EMPLOYMENT-APPLICATION-2019.pdf
https://mainsage.wufoo.com/forms/z19yis830ctrocq/?fbclid=IwAR10d-jkSqmRoFOcS95H7VArNoo0WLD1PLWfTooeFgXEtriwYQHaHrcwbJc


Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

Next Friday - a free movie night in the park! Encanto will be  shown 
at Veterans Park on Friday, May 27 (no rain date) at dusk. Bring 
your family and friends and enjoy a free movie under the stars! Big 
Thank You to Coppola Pizzeria for sponsoring our movie night!

NO GRASS CLIPPINGS IN STREETS
Please keep grass clippings out of the streets and waterways. 
It is against DEP state and local regulations. The grass clip-
pings clog our storm systems and put toxic chemicals in our 
waterways.

NEXT FRIDAY: ENCANTO


